
Let’s close the disability divide.

When Kristen needed pertinent information about 
work incentives that would ensure that she would not 
lose medical benefits, she turned to MI-UCP.

Benefits Counseling from MI-UCP helps Social Security 
beneficiaries to understand and use work incentives to 
start or return to work. Our employment team works 
individually with people who are currently working or 
seeking employment. Through the utilization of work 
incentives, counselors help them plan and build a more 
secure financial future.

The MI-UCP staff works with Employment Networks, 
Michigan Works One Stop Career Centers, local Michigan 
Rehabilitation Services (MRS) offices, Commission for the 
Blind, and other community agencies. We can help you 
understand how working can affect those benefits.

At MI-UCP, we believe everyone has the right to live 
to the best of their abilities and go as far as their 
ambitions will take them. Now is the time to help 
Kristen, and more than a million other Michiganders, 
close the disability divide. 

For more information, contact Paul Landry at
plandry@mi-ucp.org or 248.557.5070, Ext. 113

Benefits Counseling. 
Another way MI-UCP is 
closing the disability divide.
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